
The Asian Pacific Islanders for Professional and Community Advancement (APCA) is seeking qualified 

applicants for its 2017 APCA Scholarship Program. We are proud to announce that Georgia graduating seniors are eligible for 

36 total available APCA Scholarships worth $2000 per award. Applicants have an opportunity to receive either a “National” or 

“State” scholarship award. (Please see application for details.)

Information about our scholarship program, the link to download the scholarship application, and the process to submit the 

scholarship application can be found at: http://apca-att.org/scholarships. ALL scholarship applications need to be submitted 

online by 11:59 PM Pacific Standard Time on January 31st, 2017.

Applicants will be evaluated on the basis of their scholastic and personal achievements, leadership, community involvement, work 
experience, a letter of recommendation, and a personal essay. Notification of the winners will be made in the April 2017 timeframe 
with monetary awards and a certificate of recognition following shortly thereafter. The scholarship award & certificate will be sent 
directly to each student. Each school will also be notified IF their student is the recipient of an APCA scholarship so that they can be 
recognized at the appropriate awards ceremony or graduation event.

If you have any questions regarding the APCA scholarship program, please send an email to: scholarship@apca-att.org

We wish your applicants the best of luck with their submissions!

Derek D. Forest
APCA- GA (Atlanta) Scholarship Chairman
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